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GROUNDFISH ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON  
FEDERAL FISHERY PERMIT CITIZENSHIP REQUIREMENTS – SCOPING  

 
The Groundfish Advisory Subpanel (GAP) received a presentation about this agenda item from 
Dr. Kit Dahl. The GAP appreciates the Council’s broader review of citizenship requirements 
across current fishery management plans (FMP) and regulations. The GAP is satisfied with status 
quo for the groundfish FMP.  Therefore, if the Council moves forward with future consideration 
of this agenda item, the GAP recommends a narrow focus for the highly migratory species permit 
eligibility criteria.  
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